NOTICE FOR 3™ SEMESTER REGULAR

STUDENTS

Dear Students,

You are hereby instructed to collect the
examination registration form from your
respective department from 20/07/2023 onwards
and submit the same to your department along

with the required documents on or before
the 29.07.2023 positively.

"There will be no extension of form submission
after the given last date"

Please Note: As per the NEHU notification,
students who did not submit their examination
form/not register the current semester, they will
not be eligible to appear the next semester
examination.
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